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Comments: I live in Pinedale, and most of the roads on the west side are maintained. The Green river lake road

is a mess and has not been maintained for years. The Willow lake road is closed to the public now. You have to

go out to New Fork lake to get to the guard station, that road receives no maintenance. The Boulder, Meadow

lakes road is almost impassable for trailers. I would rather the existing roads are maintained and no new routes

are established. I would like it if my thoughts are taken into account.      Sincerely, Craig J. Smith


